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Section 1 – Annual Governance Statement 2022/23  
 
Explanation Regarding Statement No. 7 (“No” Response): 
 

1. The Parish Council recognises that it did not act on a recommendation made by the Internal Auditor 
in 2022 to include a process for managing “Supplier Fraud” within its Risk Management Register. This 
was an oversight resulting from the use of a locum clerk and RFO prior to the subsequent 
employment of a permanent Clerk later in 2022.  

 
Kingsmead Parish Council has now rectified this oversight and the Risk Management Register has been 
updated to include Supplier Fraud. This was passed by resolution 39(a) at a Full Council meeting on Monday 
19th June 2023. 
 

2. The External Auditor noted that the AGAR needed to be sent back for amendment. This related to an 
incorrect figure being inserted for the council’s assets.  

 
No formal procedure can be implemented for this error, but the RFO and council members are mindful of the 
need to cross reference more accurately the submission being made. 
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